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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1473 is beneficial legislation.  This seems 
common sense and gives order to situations that have as of late become very 
disordered.  Please give HB1473 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


